
 

 San Mateo County Harbor District 

Board of Harbor Commissioners 

 

Item G4 

 

Greetings, 

I an writing to address some concerns about the parking for the harbor. 

Yes, there is a problem with parking and The addition of the area above the boat ramp and the 
second lot above it adjacent to Highway 1 are good options. BUT, there definitely needs to be 
considered that these will be used by Sam’s restaurant. 

 Their overflow of parking will clog up these 2 areas. 

 The access will need to be through the harbor entrance on Capistrano and not off of Highway 1. 
I believe this will be of marginal help with their usage by a non-revenue generating member of 
the harbor. 

PG&E for emergency laydown yard for Coastside storm recovery. (PG&E 
currently uses Parking Lot C at Pilar Point Harbor.) This usage should be moved to the furthest lot on the 
east side of Highway 1 to minimize the impact on parking closest to the pier and businesses. 

Furthermore, this should be moved to the airport where there is plenty of space for their supplies and 
work. 

 

There is also a need to eliminate overnight parking in the main lot adjacent to the Harbormasters office 
and the shops.  On a regular basses commercial fisherman park the vehicles there for multiple days at a 
time. This eliminates spaces that should be reserved for our customers for both the shops and the CPV”s. 

Thank you 

2/17/25Captain  
Smitty 

F/V Riptide 


